
Message from Secretary, ISEG 

 

 

At the very outset, I convey my sincere gratitude to all the esteemed ISEG members for 

bestowing their confidence and trust in me for discharging the daunting responsibility of the post of 

Secretary of the Indian Society of Engineering Geology (ISEG) for the next two years. For me, it is a 

great honour rendered by all of you for coming up with my best abilities in fulfilling the aspiration 

of this august Society in near future with new ideas, innovations and quest for new knowledge and 

education in the field of Engineering Geology and Geotechnical Engineering. ISEG being a leading 

professional society of Engineering Geologists, and Geotechnical Engineers of the country, values its 

long-standing commitments in disseminating and sharing of its technical prowess and knowledge 

amongst the relevant professionals, technocrats and students/ researchers, who are directly/ 

indirectly involved in ameliorating the infrastructure growth of our country by achieving sustainable 

future in this vital sector.  

Being the Secretary, ISEG, with the active supports and cooperation of our esteemed 

members and with the blessings and advice/ directions of our erudite seniors, I am committed to 

put my utmost endeavour with full passion, sincerity and vigour to further the ongoing activities of 

the Society for the benefit of the Nation and aspires to contribute significantly in keeping the ISEG’s 

goal and mission higher so that its contributions in the field of Engineering Geology is reckoned with 

pride and satisfaction by all. Last but not the least, I personally thank my Predecessor, Shri Imran 

Sayeed, Shri R. N. Mishra, past President and the last Council for their able leadership, sincere and 

passionate involvement in every part of ISEG activities, including the level of professionalism 

brought-in, which took this Society to a great height. Maintaining the same with similar galore and 

honour would definitely be a challenging task to me and the new Council, which we would try to 

achieve with our best efforts and ability with all of your coordinated supports and collective wisdom. 

     

Thank you all once again for nominating and supporting me for this important task and wish 

you all for a great time ahead in ISEG. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Dr. Saibal Ghosh 

Secretary, ISEG 


